
Dear Representatives, 
 
I am writing in opposition to HB3063. 
 
As a mother and as a natural health researcher, I have significant issues with HB3063, which mandates 
(forces) vaccination if citizens wish to continue using public services. 
 
ANY procedure which carries medical risks DEMANDS CONSENT.  That is the bottom line.  HB3063 
REMOVES CONSENT by removing access to essential services.  This is completely unacceptable on every 
level. 
 
This is exactly the sort of incident which happened in Nazi Germany...always without consent. 
 
This terrible bill ahould be scrapped immediately and thrown in the dustbin of history, along with all the 
other fascist attempts at government overreach.  
 
Most Sincerely, 
 
Lisa Merrick, Ph.D. 
1832 Knapps Alley 
Suite 213 
West Linn, OR 97068 
 


